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ICT TECHNICIAN  
FULL TIME/PERMANENT ROLE 

 

 
Contract Type: Full Time/Permament   
 

Hours:   35 hours per week (this is not a term-time only role) 
    

Salary:   NJC Scale 3 points 5 – 6   
   £23,500 - £23,893   
 

Start Date:    As soon as possible 
 
 

Following promotion, the Governors wish to appoint an enthusiastic, well organised person to 
support the ICT  needs of the school, to facilitate the effective working and use of all computer based 
systems.  The successful candidate will work in a team to ensure the safe operation and maintenance 
of a number of technologies within school including servers, networking and printers.   
 
The successful candidate will have excellent communication skills and the ability to relate well to both 
adults and students whilst adopting a flexible approach to work.   
 
Induction, support and training will be offered to the successful candidate. 
 
Further information about the school please visit  www.broughtonhall.com.   
 
Applicants are asked to complete the school’s application form and return together with a covering 
letter to smithg@broughtonhall.com 
 
Closing date for applications:  Friday, 8th December 2023 at 10.00am  
Interviews: As soon after the closing date as possible 
 
 
 

Broughton Hall Catholic High School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and we 
expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment to keeping children safe. Any offer of employment will be 
subject to statutory pre-employment checks including satisfactory references and Enhanced DBS and Barred List 
checks. This post is exempt from the provisions of the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974 (as amended in 2013 & 
2020) and shortlisted candidates will be required to disclose any relevant criminal history prior to interview. 
 
‘By engaging in this recruitment process, shortlisted candidates consent to an online search in line with the Keeping 
Children Safe in Education Statutory Guidance 2023’ 


